Mr. B. Smith, 45 Meadow Croft, St. Albans, Herts.

Mr.R.S.Grinter

T415/MB/4/ 1324/79

26th February 1980

Dear Sir.

Cricket Pavilion, Vicarage Lane, Kings Langley

Following your meeting on 11th January 1980 with Mr. Erooker of my department, it was understood that you would be withdrawing your application for an extension to the pavilion.

As yet the Council has received no written confirmation, and perhaps you could informus by letter whether you do wish to withdraw your application. This, will not, of course, prejudice any future submission.

Yours faithfully,

Director of Technical Services

Mr. B. Smith, 45 Meadow Croft, ST. ALBANS, Herts.

Mr. R. Grinter

T415/SJ/4/1324/79

3rd April 1980

Dear Sir,

Extension to Cricket Pavilion, Vicarage Lane, Kings Langley

With regard to the above application, as the revised plans are very different from those originally submitted, it would be expedient, and in your interests, to submit a fresh application. Accordingly I have enclosed a set of application forms for your use. One further copy of the revised plans would expedite the processing of your application. Please could you also confirm that you wish to withdraw the original application.

Yours faithfully,

D

Director of Technical Services

Now application received, Imin application Not extradrain

DEEMED REFUSAL!

RSG. 24/4/80°